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Good Evening, 

I am in opposition to SB 1051 as the legislation would promote undesirable urban 

sprawl. 

With  community input and wise planning, affordable housing needs can be met 

within the current UGBs.  

In recent years, we have witnessed  our land-use system of five decade being 

chipped away by  pressures of development  forces which most often do not serve 

community interests. Please reject SB 1051 in favor of keeping Oregon in sync with 

Tom McCall’s vision of thoughtful planning for our future. 

Thank You, 

Deborah Noble 

Eugene 


